
Dear Stakeholder, 
  
As you may be aware, the one-year extension to the NJDEP Stormwater Management 
Rule, N.J.A.C. 7:8, is expiring on February 4, 2011.  The Department has requested an 
additional extension of this rule expiration to allow time to work with stakeholders on 
potential revisions to the rule.  To that end we are creating a Stormwater Management 
Rule Advisory Group.  You are receiving this message due to your organization's 
involvement with the NJDEP Stormwater Management Rule.  The Department would 
like to invite you or an organizational representative to attend a series of meetings 
designed to reexamine the rule and to develop potential revisions.   Participation in this 
process is by invitation only and is limited to one person per organization. 
 
The meeting will be on Wednesday, January 26th at 2pm - 4pm at the 401 E. State Street 
Building in the 4th floor Large Conference Room.    
 
 
The Department appreciates your attendance and in order to make sure that we are 
prepared requests that you RSVP by Monday, January 24, 2011 at noon.  Please 
respond to Elizabeth Dragon at Elizabeth.dragon@dep.state.nj.us with your availability.  
Thank you. 
  
  
Barry Chalofsky, P.P. 
Chief, Bureau of Nonpoint Pollution Control 
NJ Dept. of Environmental Protection 
 


